
30 March 2011 
 
The Tennis Committee meeting began at 7:05.In attendance were Ed O'Connor, Leslie 
O'Connor, Chrystal Daulton, Jeff Shue, Bob Grimm, John Lovejoy, Karen Schoshinsky 
and Carolyn Passic. 
 
Mount Vernon Athletic Club(MTVAC), was the only vendor who submitted a bid for the 
spring/summer/fall tennis program for Little Rocky Run. A preliminary contract has 
accordingly been written, to be looked over by Steve Hurwitz and Ray Diaz. The final 
contract will then be presented to the Board of Trustees at the 14 April meeting. 
 
Ed  and Chrystal said they would speak to Steve Hurwitz about Tim Bainton of MTVAC 
coming to the Spring Fling on 9 April, to give demonstrations of his lessons. 
 
Karen asked if it would be possible to have 5 day a week classes instead of the 3 day a 
week as proposed by Tim Bainton. At this time, the number of classes is notional. Tim 
would be contacted for his in-put. 
 
A junior tennis team was discussed, and it was decided that it would be better to 
organize a team for the 2012 season, as the number of juniors willing to participate this 
year is unknown. A Junior tennis social was proposed for the end of the summer 
season. 
 
Bob Grimm said that he doubted if the members of the men's team would want to take a 
clinic with Tim. 
 
 
Karen asked if there would be discounts for those who signed up early and/or for 
multiple week clinics for the juniors. When and where money would be collected was 
discussed. LRRHOA would make sure that all homeowners whose children are taking 
lessons are not in arrears with homeowner fees. 
 
John Lovejoy brought up the St. Andrews tennis team for the Spring season. He stated 
he would attend the 14 April BOT meeting, and would decide whether to contact Tim 
Bainton, or RJ tennis to coach the team.  
 
Jeff Shue wanted to restart the Tennis Ladder, and would have a sign-up sheet at the 
Spring Fling. It was asked if there is a web-based software that might be purchaed witht 
he tennis committee funds to help with this, as well as the summer junior clinics. 
 
Wind screens are in the process of being installed with the old ones donated to 
Centgreville High School. It was also noted that the courts 2 have cracked again. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:37. 
 
 


